
    BAROSSA VILLAGE INDEPENDENT LIVING UNITS SOCIAL CLUB NOTES FOR JULY 

2021 
 

 

Sixteen members attended the July meeting on Monday 12th which included a chicken and salad lunch, 

black forest trifle, fruit and icecream, an ordinary meeting and the Annual General Meeting. 

Kevin welcomed everyone after lunch and a quick ordinary meeting began at 1.10 p.m. 

Apologies were send from Ros. Hayward, Nita Jones, Carol McConnachy and Elaine Souter. 

We sang Happy Birthday to Mike Reglar who has a birthday at the end of July and to Judy Richardson 

who won’t be at the August meeting. Mike also sang his special birthday song. 

Jackie (secretary) read the June minutes which Jean asked to be passed and Judy Richardson seconded 

the motion. All members also accepted them as correct. 

It was passed on to Yvonne that the three course meal for Christmas would cost $25.00 at the Angaston 

Brauhaus. 

Vi. (treasurer) read the financial report from last month and asked that they be accepted Judy seconded 

the motion and all who attended the last meeting agreed. 

Next meeting will be on 9th August at 1.15 p.m. and we will be entertained by Peter Baverstock who will 

sing and do inpersonations. 

Meeting closed at 1.20 p.m. 

And so the AGM for 2021 began. 

Those attending were Jackie Chapman, Helen Roesler, Kevin Prouse, Doug Fisher, Yvonne Wuttke, Rita 

Dury, Vi. Mitchell, Ruth Jarman, Judy Richardson, Judy Clarke, Jeanne Whitelaw, Bette Kempton, Bev. 

Reid, Mike Reglar, Jean Higgenbottom and Magda Lausberg. 

All positions were declared vacant and Doug kindly conducted the election of officers for the coming 

financial year. 

President: Kevin Prouse : nominated by Judy Richardson. Kevin accepted. He then ran the rest of the 

meeting. 

Vice President: Doug Fisher: nominated by Vi. Mitchell and seconded by Helen Roesler. Doug accepted. 

Secretary: Jackie Chapman: nominated by Judy Clarke, seconded by Jean Higgenbottom. Jackie accepted. 

Treasurer: Vi. Mitchell: nominated by Judy Richardson, seconded by Jean Higgenbottom. Vi. accepted. 

Committee: Judy Richardson – nominated by Jean, seconded by Vi. Jean accepted. 

                   Jean Higgenbottom – nominated by Judy Clarke, seconded by Helen. Accepted. 

                   Helen Roesler – nominated by Vi. and seconded by Doug. Accepted. 

                   Yvonne Wuttke – nominated by Kevin. Seconded by Jean. Accepted. 

Nita Jones and Judy Clarke no longer wish to be on the committee. 

Treasurer Vi. read the annual financial statement and all members were able to read it if they wished. 

Kevin thanked everyone for attending. Meeting ended at 1.30 p.m. 

We then had the pleasure of listening to The Accords who sang songs from the Everly Brothers, Glen 

Campbell, Cliff Richard, The Beatles, Paul McCartney, Barry Manilow, Gene Kelly, Judy Garland, Matt 

Monroe and a lovely tune entitled “As I was walking through this world one day”. We had a lovely time 

singing along to the tunes we knew. 

Afternoon tea and a good chat was had by all. Any enquires about our meetings, please call reception on 

85620300. 

Jackie Chapman (Sec. BVILUSC) 

 


